
 

  
 

 
 
 

Income Tax Withholding Tables  
(LAC 61.I.1501) 

 
Public Hearing 

 
A public hearing will be held on April 28, 2025, at 10:00 AM in the LaBelle Room, on the first floor 
of the LaSalle Building, 617 North Third Street, Baton Rouge, LA 70802. Should individuals with a 
disability need an accommodation in order to participate, contact Christina Junker at the address 
given above in the Public Comments section, by email at LDRadarequests@la.gov, or by phone at 
(225) 219-2780. 
 

Public Comments 
Any interested person may submit written data, views, arguments or comments regarding these 
proposed amendments to Christina Junker, Attorney, Tax Policy and Planning Division, Office of 
Legal Affairs by mail to P.O. Box 44098, Baton Rouge, LA 70804-4098. All comments must be 
received no later than 4:00 p.m., April 27, 2025. 
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